Are you a descendant of immigrants from:
Asia Minor, Eastern Thrace,
Imbros, Tenedos,
or
the Islands in the Sea of Marmara?

Would you like to preserve your
family history?

Dr. Yiorgo Topalidis
from the University of Florida
will visit our community between
May 9 and May 23
of this year to conduct interviews.

If you are interested contact him at:
ytopalidis@ufl.edu 727-207-0623
or via the QR code




